
McCarver, Sammy

From: Walpole, Robert Vv frwalpol@entergy.com],
Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2010 2:28 PM
To: Hochmuth, Diane
Cc: Cataldo, Paul
Subject: RE: Access Letter for Sherbin & Morris

Got it, thank you,

Bob Walpole

Licensing Manager - IPEC
,(914) 734-6710 Office

_jCeli l

From: Hochmuth, Diane [mailto:Diane.Hochmuth(nrc.qov]
Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2010 2:26 PM
To: Walpole, Robert W
Cc: Cataldo, Paul
Subject: FW: Access Letter for Sherbin & Morris

FYI - since Harry is n6t in.

From: Hochmuth, Diane
Sent- Tuesday, August 31, 2010 2:04 PM
To'i:'hander3@entergy.com',
Cc: Cataldo, Paul
Subject: Access Letter for Sherbin & Morris

Harry,

Attached is a letter requesting unescorted access for William Sherbin and George Morris.

Thanks, Diane
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